
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
FOR NON RESIDENTIAL AND MULTI-FAMILY GARBAGE SERVICE, NON 
RESIDENTIAL AND MULTI-FAMILY COMPOSTABLE MATERIALS 
SERVICE; COMPACTOR SERVICE (“COMMERCIAL SOLID WASTE”) 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 5, 2016 at 6:45p.m., the City Council of the 
City of Cupertino will consider an increase to commercial solid waste disposal rates of no 
more than 5.28%.  State and local mandates designed to extend the use and capacity of 
landfills and reduce negative environmental impacts affect the cost of providing these 
services.  The proposed commercial solid waste disposal rate increase is needed to cover 
increased cost of processing organic materials collected at commercial businesses and 
multi-family developments. Organic material includes food and landscape waste.  Any 
questions please contact the City of Cupertino Public Works Department at Phone: (408) 
777-3354, Fax: (408) 777-3333. Council meets at 6:45 p.m., Community Hall Council 
Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California. Interested parties are invited to 
attend and be heard. If you wish to challenge the action of the City Council in court, you 
may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public 
hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City of 
Cupertino at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
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